East Sandy Elementary
8295 South 870 East
Sandy, Utah 84094

January 4, 2021
Dear Parents,

It is important that we obtain an accurate count of all children qualifying for kindergarten in the Canyons
School District for the 2021-2022 school year. If you have a child who will be five years of age ON or
BEFORE September 1, 2020, the child qualifies for next year’s kindergarten program. State law requires
that all school districts in Utah abide by the same September 1° entrance cut-off date.

In years past we have had a Kindergarten Open House in April. If you complete the form below, we
will mail you a letter in March 2021 notifying you of the details of the open house, if one is scheduled,
as well as the enrollment procedures for your student.

If you have neighbors who have qualifying kindergarten children, please share this information with
them. For any questions, please call the school at 801-826-8425.

Sincerely,

Angela Wilkinson, Principal
og//
If you have a child qualifying for kindergarten next year, please complete this form and return it to the
school office before FRIDAY February 5, 2021. This form will help us obtain an accurate count for next

year. This form does NOT officially enroll your child at East Sandy Elementary. We will mail out the
enrollment procedures to those who have filled out this form in March 2021.

Child’s Full Name DOB M or F
Parent #1 Full Name Relationship
Primary Phone E-Mail Address
Address

(STREET) (CITY) (zIP)
Parent #2 Full Name Relationship
Primary Phone E-Mail Address
Please Circle one session preference: Are there siblings enrolled in Canyons District?
Morning: Mon-Th 8:15-10:55 am (Please circle one)

Fri 8:15-10:15 am YES or NO

Afternoon: Mon —Th 12:10-2:50 pm
Fri 11:10-1:10 pm



